
 

                Nurse Education Programme 

                  
         Practice Nurse: Respiratory Network 

               ‘What have we learned so far from National COPD Audit?’ 

 Wednesday 3rd June 2015 
13.00 – 16.30 

The Canalside, Bridgwater 
 
 

PROGRAMME 
 
13.00   Registration and lunch  
     (Opportunity to speak with sponsors) 

  
13.30  Introduction and Presentation              

Dr Robert Stone, Consultant, MPH 

  
15.00   Refreshment break 
  
15.15 Presentation/discussions 
  
16.00   Q & A Session 
  
16.30    Close 
 
  

This meeting is supported by Nutricia, Boehringer Ingelheim and Ashfield In2 Focus 

 

 


